
Dr Meera Kulkarni, 
 
Please refer to our telephonic discussion. 
 
We are happy to invite you to KCES's Institute of Management and Research, Jalgaon 
on 1st September, 2018. 
 
You will address our management faculty that covers case study as teaching tool and 
how to develop cases. 
 
Let me know your travel plan, so that we will make necessary arrangements. 
 
Looking forward to very fruitful day as our faculty will have an opportunity to learn from 
senior faculty. 
 
Thanks and Regards, 
 
 
-- 
Dr Shubhada.Mohan.Kulkarni 
Institute of Management & Research,Jalgaon 
9423973141 
 


